
 

 

Having not been able to take our pupils on any trips last year, we were keen this year to allow pupils the opportunity to celebrate the end of an-

other turbulent year with a trip, or tailored experience in school.  Staff organised some exciting experiences for our pupils, and using the school 

minibuses, we were able to take our pupils out and about safely.  

Please see a collection of photos below, celebrating the day out, or experience, for each year group. 

Attendance has suffered this year, due to the pandemic and the whole school attendance for the year is 93.6%. Our target for next year is to aim 

for 96%, as we have always aimed for in previous years. Well done to the following classes, who have won the attendance prize each term.  

  Autumn term winners-       Spring term  engagement winners-     Summer term winners- 

End of year experiences  

Dates for your diary 

 

 Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd September– INSET days 

School will be closed to pupils on these days and pupils 

begin the new term on Monday 6th September.  

 Wednesday 13th October– Parents Evening.   

 Friday 26th November– INSET day. School will be 

closed to pupils on this day. 

The current guidance states that from August 16th, pupils under 

the age of 18 will not have to self-isolate if they are identified as a 

close contact. They will only have to isolate if they test positive 

themselves, with a PCR test. This will mean that we are finally 

at the stage where Covid should no longer close any bubbles, or 

affect pupils’ education.  

Please take care over the summer holidays . 

Covid Update 
 

Nursery  

Teddy Bears’ picnic 

Reception 

Fest 2021 

Year 1 

Tamworth castle 

Year 2 

St Nicholas’ park 

Year 3 

Coombe abbey 

Year 4 

Sutton country park 

Year 5 

dovedale 

Year 6 

Kingsbury water park 

RPT Year 4 4PW 


